
 

Dear Mr Iain McIlwee 
 
As a leading and well respected trade association, we understand your role in providing your 
industry and your members, with a single source of technical expertise, information, knowledge 
and advice. With that role in mind we felt it very important to advise you that Exova today 
completed the acquisition of BM TRADA the international provider of certification schemes and 
building products testing services. 
 
This exciting move will extend our range of certification service, creating a truly global offering and 
broadening our support to your members in new and existing markets worldwide. We will also now 
be able to offer both expanded capacity and capabilities in building products testing. 
 
The move will not change the service your members have come to expect from Exova 
Warringtonfire and BM TRADA. It will give them access to a wider scope of services in testing, as 
well as a broader range of management certification services. We can also now support their 
needs with increased capacity to help meet their commercial goals. By bringing our two teams 
together, I also hope your members will benefit from a greater combined depth of technical 
knowledge and competence.  
 
All internationally recognised product and installer certification schemes will be retained, giving 
your members a wider choice, an extension of scope and a potential for a more streamlined annual 
auditing process in the future, reducing both time and cost for their operations. 
 
I look forward to furthering our valued relationship 
 

For further information please contact: 

Robert Veitch 
Divisional Managing Director Global 
t: +44(0) 7918 766 445 
e: robert.veitch@exova.com 

Paul Duggan 
UK Certification Manager 
t: +44(0) 7793 325461 
e: paul.duggan@exova.com  
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